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September 14, 2017 

 

Mr. Scott Davis 

Schmidt Construction Company 

2635 Delta Dr. 

Colorado Springs, CO 80910 

 

Re: Fountain Pit, Permit No. M-1982-155;  

 Incomplete Request for Acreage Reduction, AR-1 

 

Dear Mr. Davis: 

 

On September 12, 2017, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety received your request to 

reduce the acreage at the Fountain Pit, Permit No. M-1982-155.  We have determined that the 

following information must be submitted to complete the requirements of Rule 4.16 of the 

Construction Material Rules and Regulations and C.R.S. 34-32.5-117(5) of the Colorado Land 

Reclamation Act for the Extraction of Construction Materials (a copy of this Rule and Statute are 

enclosed for your information): 

 

4.16.1(2)  The Operator shall include in the notice to the Office the names and addresses and 

phone numbers of all owners of record to the affected land. 

4.16.1(4)  Such notice shall contain a signed statement by the Operator or their agent that all 

applicable portions of the Reclamation Plan requirements have been satisfied in accordance with 

these Rules and all applicable requirements under the Act. 

 

I have enclosed a copy of our acreage reduction Release Request form that has blanks for the former 

and the summary required by the latter.  If you have any questions or need further information, please 

contact me at (303)866-3567 x8169. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Timothy A. Cazier, P.E. 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

ec: DRMS file 

 Mark Heifner, via email 
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